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Welcome to our fourth BAMT Conference Belfast 2020 newsletter, which announces the details of the 

Music Therapy Charity Tony Wigram Travelling Fellowship Memorial lecture. 
 

We are delighted to announce that international speaker Professor Gro Trondalen from the Norwegian 

Academy of Music, Norway will deliver the memorial lecture on the afternoon of Saturday 4th April. 
 

Gro Trondalen, PhD, MA-MT, Fellow of AMI, is Professor in Music Therapy 

and Senior researcher at the Centre for Research in Music and Health 

(CREMAH) at the Norwegian Academy of Music. She is an experienced 

music therapy clinician and supervisor in the field of child welfare and adult 

mental health and maintains a private practice in The Bonny Method of 

Guided Imagery and Music (GIM). 
 

The title of the lecture is Collaboration and Exchange in Music: an 

intersubjective perspective  
 

Professor Trondalen will be introduced by Professor Helen Odell-Miller OBE, Director of the Cambridge 

Institute for Music Therapy Research at Anglia Ruskin University, and Vice Chair of The Music Therapy 

Charity. The lecture falls in the 50th anniversary year of The Music Therapy Charity, and celebrates the long 

established work of the charity in supporting music therapy research. 

 

Booking opens on Monday 18th November! 

You can book your place from Monday 18th November here,  where you can also find details of the different 

events over the weekend. 

 

The CPG will be in touch with further newsletters, and you can follow events on Twitter (@musictherapyuk, 

using #BAMTConf2020), and Facebook (@BritishAssocMusicTherapy).  

 

Tessa Watson 

Conference Programme Group, November 2019 
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